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Coming Soon: New Grade Change Procedures (Office of the Registrar) 

The Office of the Registrar has been working with UIS to implement a new grade change workflow. The new process is 
anticipated in early 2017 and will replace the forms currently required for grade change requests. You may already see 
links to this future functionality in Campus Solutions, especially on the grade roster. The links are not active, so look for 
more information and resources soon. 
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Registrar’s E-memo (Crystal Eilerman) 

The following e-memo was sent on Tuesday, Dec. 13, to students who are eligible for the Degree Within Reach program 
but haven’t opted in yet. 

 

Office of the Registrar 
UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO BOULDER 

 
Dear [first], 

You may recall previously receiving emails about Degree Within Reach, a program that allows students who 
have transferred from a Colorado community college to a Colorado university to combine credits from both 
institutions and apply them towards an associate's degree from the community college. 

Our records show that you're eligible for the program. If you'd like to participate, please opt in by clicking on 
this link as soon as possible. 

If you haven't done so already, learn more about the program by going to degreewithinreach.org, where you 
can check out the video featuring former Lt. Gov. Joe Garcia. If you still have questions, feel free to reach out to 
the Colorado Department of Higher Education Director of Student Affairs, Carl Einhaus, 
at carl.einhaus@dhe.state.co.us. 

We hope you'll take advantage of this great opportunity. 

 
Regards, 

 
Office of the Registrar 
Regent Administrative Center, room 101 
20 UCB Boulder, CO 80309 
Follow us @CUBoulder  
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